
SKCV Children’s Trust 

Amodini Girls’ Home 

Report for the period – 1 to 15 March 2020 

01-03-2020: Children attended Yoga class and practiced the 

lessons. 
 

 
 
01-03-2020: Members of Sneham Charities from Vijayawada visited 

the Home and donated special breakfast to the children. Children 
enjoyed the special breakfast. 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
01-03-2020: Sri.P.V.D.Lokeswara Rao Businessman from 

Vijayawada visited the Home along with his family members on the 
occasion of his birthday. They celebrated his birthday in the 
presence of the children. They donated special lunch to the 
children. Children enjoyed the special lunch. 
 

 
 
01-03-2020: Dr.L.Sushrutha Padmavathi from Nambur visited the 

Home along with his family members in memory of her husband 
Late.Sri L.Gopal Reddy garu. They donated special dinner to the 
children. Children enjoyed the special dinner. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 



 
02-03-2020: Sri.Dinesh Ragavendra Kumar Businessman from 

Vijayawada donated special dinner to the children in memory of his 

father Late V.Narasimha Rao garu. We arranged food as per their 
choice. 
 

 
 
03-03-2020: Sri G.Sambasiva Reddy Businessman from Guntur 

visited the Home along with his family members in memory of his 
Wife G.Lakshmi garu. They donated special dinner to the children. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
04-03-2020: Sri.Prasad Jewellery Shop Owner from Mangalagiri 

visited the Home along with his family members on the occasion of 

his Mother Late Smt.V.Damayanthi garu. They donated special 
breakfast to the children. 
 

 
 
05-03-2020: Sri.Konamki Guruvaiah Software from Kankipadu 

visited the Home along with his family members on the occasion of 

his Daughter Sanvika’s Birthday. They donated special breakfast to 
the children. Children enjoyed the special breakfast. 
 

 
 
 
 

 



05-03-2020: Sri. P.Srinivasa Rao Businessman from Guntur visited 

the Home along with his family members. They donated special 
dinner to the children. Children enjoyed the special dinner. 

 

 
 
06-03-2020: Sri.Vineela Venkatesh software employee from 

Vijayawada visited the Home along with his family members on the 
occasion of his 1st salary. They donated special breakfast to the 
children. Children enjoyed the special breakfast. 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 



06-03-2020: Sri.V.Venkateswara Rao Retired Loco Pilot from 

Vijayawada visited the Home along with his family members on the 
eve of Jayanthi of his Son Mr. Late Vamsi Krishna garu. They 

donated special dinner to the children. 
 

 
 
07-03-2020: Sri.G.Pradeep Businessman from Vijayawada visited 

the Home along with his family members on the occasion of his 
Daughter Gagana Srithi’s Birthday. They donated special breakfast 

to the children. Children enjoyed the special breakfast. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 



07-03-2020: Sri.Vedhanth Sai Reddy Businessman from 

Vijayawada visited the Home along with his family members on the 
occasion of his Daughter Revathi’s Birthday. They donated special 

dinner to the children. Children enjoyed the special dinner. 
 

 
 
08-03-2020: Members of Sri Rajendra Suri Jain Seva Samithi from 

Guntur donated cooked breakfast to the children. Children enjoyed 
the cooked breakfast. 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
08-03-2020: Sri Ganji Chiranjivi garu from Mangalagiri visited the 

Home on the occasion of International Women’s Day. He taught few 

words about the importance of Women’s Day and distributed fruits 
to the children.  
 

 
 
08-03-2020: Sri.G.Shyam Photo Designer from Vijayawada visited 

the Home along with his family members on the occasion of his 

Daughter Mahi Danasri’s Birthday. They donated special lunch to 
the children. Children enjoyed the special lunch. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 



 
08-03-2020: Sri Seshaiah Police Constable, Sri G.Nagamani 

Section officer Assembly, Sri Karra Hanoch Benjamin visited the 

Home on the occasion of International Women’s Day. Smt Bujji 
Teacher taught few words about the importance of Women’s Day. 
Children participated actively. Children enjoyed very much. 
 

 
 
09-03-2020: Children attended Yoga class and practiced the 

lessons. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
10-03-2020: Sri Tirumala Reddy Farmer from Guntur visited the 

Home along with his family members in memory of his Sister Late 
Smt V.Kamekshi garu. They donated special dinner to the children. 
 

 
 
11-03-2020: Girls who are studying in Ck High School participated 

in the 38th Anniversary of their school. Children performed 

choreography and won the prizes in the shot-put, Disc throw, 
Kabbadi and Jewelling throw. 
 

 
 
 
 

 



 
11-03-2020: Sri P.V.Bhaskar Reddy garu NDRF Staff from 10th 

Battalion from Kaza visited the Home along with his family 

members on the occasion of his Son P.Lakshmidhar Reddy’s 
birthday. They donated special dinner to the children. Children 
enjoyed the special dinner. 
 

 
 
13-03-2020: Children participated in the garden work actively. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
13-03-2020: Smt Anuradha Home maker from Kaza visited the 

Home along with his family members in memory of her husband 

Late Sri B.Krishna Reddy garu. They donated special dinner to the 
children. 
 

 
 
 
14-03-2020: The Coordinator conducted awareness class to the 

children on “How to Utilize the Time”. Children participated actively. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 



 
15-03-2020: Members of Helping Hands visited the Home and 

donated cooked breakfast to the children. Children enjoyed the 

cooked breakfast. 
 

 
 
15-03-2020: Sri P.Venu private employee from Guntur visited the 

Home along with his family members and donated cooked lunch to 
the children. Children enjoyed the cooked lunch. 

 

 
 
 
Prepared by 
Coordinator – Amodini 
 

 
 


